
An update on COVID-19 from NET RMA Executive Director Chris Miller

To do our part to help slow the spread of COVID-19, we will keep the NET RMA office 
closed until it is responsible to reopen. During this time, our team continues to work 
virtually and is committed to ensuring customers are supported. Toll 49 is open and 
our maintenance staff is monitoring the road to ensure it remains operational and well 
maintained for those who need it.

If you have questions or need immediate assistance, please email 
customerservice@netrma.org or call 903-630-7894 and 833-762-8655 for billing, 
during the hours of 8 a.m. – 5 p.m. CT.

mailto:customerservice@netrma.org

